
 

 
 

Municipality of South Bruce 
MUNICIPAL OFFICE  P.O. Box 540, 21 GORDON ST E. TEESWATER, ONTARIO NOG 2S0 
  Phone (519) 392-6623x229 | Fax (519) 392-6266 | Email vkennedy@southbruce.ca 

 
 
September 25, 2023 
 
 
Via Email   
 
Prime Minister of Canada 
House of Commons  
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6 
pm@pm.gc.ca  
 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen's Park 
Toronto ON M7A 1A1 
premier@ontario.ca   
 
Lisa Thompson, Huron-Bruce MPP 
408 Queen Street, Box 426 
Blyth, ON N0M 1H0 
lisa.thompsonco@pc.ola.org 
 
Benn Lobb, Huron-Bruce MP 
30 Victoria Stret North 
Goderich, ON N7A 2R6 
ben.lobb@parl.gc.ca  

Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
College Park 17th Flr, 777 Bay St,  
Toronto, ON M7A 2J3 
minister.mah@ontario.ca 
 
Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural 
Affairs (OMAFRA) 
1 Stone Road West 
Guelph, ON N1G 4Y2 
minister.omafra@ontario.ca  
 
Minister of the Environment, Conservation 
and Parks 
P.O. Box 8097, Station T CSC 
Ottawa, ON K1G 3H6 
minister.mecp@ontario.ca  
 
AMO 
resolutions@amo.on.ca 

 
Dear Sir and Madams, 
 
Re: Ontario Association of Sewage Industry Services (OASIS) 
 
Please be advised that the Municipality of South Bruce Council met at their regular session of 
Council on September 12, 2023, at which time it heard from the Ontario Association of Sewage 
Industry Services (OASIS) as a delegate. 
 
In response to the delegation, the following motion was passed: 
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Motion M23-570 
Moved by: Ron Schnurr 
Seconded by: Mike McDonagh 
THAT Council instructs staff to forward a copy of this presentation along with the formal letter 
submitted by OASIS to be sent to all levels of Municipal Governments across the Province 
including but not limited to the various Provincial Ministries, including the Ministry of 
Municipal Affairs and Housing, Ministry of Environment Conservation and Parks and The 
Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs and all other relevant parties; 
AND FURTHER THAT OASIS be involved in discussions and communications pertaining to 
the discussed issue to help provide recommendations and solutions to help mitigate the 
issues surrounding approved disposal sites; 
AND FURTHER THAT Council encourage other Municipalities to communicate directly with 
OASIS to allow for an open, transparent and collaborative dialogue with other stakeholders. 
Carried 
 
 
Should you have any questions in regards to the above resolution please contact our office. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Vivian Kennedy 
Deputy Clerk 
Municipality of South Bruce 
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